
East Johnson Avenue Closures Begin Tuesday, May 

30 

East Johnson Avenue between Caminitti Lane and Tippin Avenue will 

experience road closures with lane detours Tuesday, May 30. During this 

time, crews will be working to connect an existing sewer manhole along 

East Johnson Avenue. The road is expected to be re-opened by Saturday, 

June 3. 

Traffic heading eastbound on East Johnson Avenue will detour south onto 

Caminitti Lane reaching Olive Road, then detouring north on Tippin 

Avenue. Traffic heading west on East Johnson Avenue will have the option 

to continue west or turn north onto Ely Road. Ely Road traffic heading south 

will only have the option to turn west. 

If other roadway closures are necessary or work is delayed, another notice 

will be issued.  

A formal Maintenance of Traffic Plan was submitted to and approved by the 

Escambia County Transportation and Traffic Operations Division for 

approval on May 17, 2023. Eric Patrick, B&W Inc., was responsible for the 

submittal of the approved MOT Plan and has a valid certificate for 

Advanced MOT training. 

 

For more information, please contact Eric Patrick at 850-544-4820. 

 


